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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 20 MARCH 2018 
 

This notification is regarding the installation of scaffolding to a section of the Building 3 
hoarding. This is to create protection from overhead work taking place on the Building 3 site.  
 
What to expect: 
 
The below location plan shows pedestrian diversions for the scaffold installation period. The 
area between B3 and the Biomedical building. The red arrows indicate diverted pedestrian 
travel path.  Please note a Traffic Controller will be available at all times to ensure the fire 
egress is not impeded, and in the event this needs to be used.  Access to existing carparks 

and loading docks will also be maintained. 
 
Work duration: 
 
Work will commence on Thursday 22nd March and be completed by Saturday 24th March. 
Progress could potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as inclement 
weather.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
 Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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      See next image for full pedestrian path. 
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